
NRG to Construct Nuclear Reactor in The Netherlands

Pallas is scheduled to be operational in 2016 and full-scale isotope production is anticipated to start by the end of that year--provided all financial
resources for the project are available in time. Pallas will meet the safety requirements of International Atomic Energy Agency.

Two locations are being investigated for the new reactor. The first is Petten, on the North Sea Coast and the second is Borssele, in the Zeeland
Province (where an existing nuclear power plant and the national nuclear waste management organization are located).
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